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 INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:     Rob Zuber 
 
FROM:   Hunter Ridley    
 
DATE:   9/28/2023 
 
SUBJECT:   25th Avenue Site, M-2002-020, Technical Revision No. 3 
                      Cache la Poudre River Bank Stabilization  
 
Rob, 
 
On September 28, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the 
Technical Revision No. 3 application (TR-03; see enclosed) from the City of Greeley for the 
25th Avenue Site. Past high-flow events have scoured the Cache la Poudre embankment adjacent 
to the 25th Avenue Site Pond A reservoir. Thus, the purpose of TR-03 is to revise the 
reclamation plan to include an area of river bank stabilization. The bank stabilization project will 
install protection measures to reduce or eliminate erosion at the Pond A reservoir location. These 
measures will protect the existing 25th Avenue Site facilities. 
 
I would like to request your assistance in reviewing this Technical Revision application. The 
current decision date is set for October 30, 2023. I would like to complete my preliminary 
adequacy by mid-October, so please submit a memorandum to me by October 16, 2023, if 
possible.  If you need more time, let me know. Feel free to reach out if you have any additional 
questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
 

Encl: Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-03), received on September 28, 2023 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
  
 
 


